
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Parents Evening 

We sent home a letter last week to inform you that appointments for parents evening can 

now be made. Year 5 parents evening will be taking place on Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 

27th November. Appointments can be made this week by visiting the junior hall between 

7:30am and 8:45am, where booking forms will be accessible. Unfortunately, the office 

are unable to process appointment books for you therefore anyone unable to visit during 

this time is advised to ask a relative or friend to sign them up. 

We look forward to meeting with you for this important evening. You will have the 

opportunity to ask any questions about your child’s progress and to see their books.  

Spelling Bee 

Year 5 will be participating in a spelling bee competition along with the rest of the school. 

Our bee will take place on Thursday 5th December and children have received a word list 

already. From the words sent home, children will be tested on a random selection of 20 

words. Team points will be rewarded for high scores and the whole school will then find 

out which team scored the most marks to find out our winning team! 

Key events this week 

Monday 11 November- Year 5 will be watching the Peter Pan pantomime 

Thursday 14th November- Year 5 will be receiving a visit from the Animal Lady 

Friday 15th November- For Children in Need, we will be having a non-uniform day as 

well as hosting our annual talent show. We have voted for class representatives for the 

show and it will take place at 2pm in the Infant Hall.  

Please ensure that children bring in a £1 donation for both the animal lady and for the 

non-uniform day by Thursday 14th. Each class will have a collection envelope for each 

donation. 

For children in need the theme is ‘spot the difference’ so come as SPOTTY as you can!  

          Mrs Giles             Miss Gieron             Miss Keogh  
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